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Clifton French

From: Mark Espich <MEspich@sjcindiana.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 8:39 PM
To: Robert M. Einterz
Cc: mfox4@nd.edu
Subject: Re: Information from students

Sounds like a plan, Finnies usually gets hopping after midnight 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Feb 9, 2021, at 7:46 PM, Robert M. Einterz <reinterz@sjcindiana.com> wrote: 

  
Yes, that sounds like a terrific idea...many thanks to the gentleman who issued the complaint. Mark E, 
would you like to join me? If so, what time? 
 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S7, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 
 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: mfox4@nd.edu  
Date: 2/9/21 7:20 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: Mark Espich <MEspich@sjcindiana.com>, "Robert M. Einterz" <reinterz@sjcindiana.com>  
Subject: Fwd: Information from students  
 
Anyone wanna go to Finnie’s tomorrow night and issue a fine?? 

Mark D. Fox, MD, PhD, MPH  
Associate Dean and Director 
Indiana University School of Medicine 
Distinguished Adjunct Professor of Theology 
University of Notre Dame 
1234 N. Notre Dame Avenue 
South Bend, IN. 46617 
(574) 631-1337  
 
Sent from mobile device. Please excuse brevity and typos! 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Timothy Sexton <Timothy.D.Sexton.30@nd.edu> 
Date: February 9, 2021 at 6:13:46 PM EST 
To: Mike Seamon <mseamon@nd.edu>, Mark Fox <mfox4@nd.edu> 
Subject: Information from students 
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Dr. Fox/Mike - Good evening. I wanted the two of you to be aware of information we 
received from our students.  Students shared news of an event being planned at Finnies 
Next Door for tomorrow evening. According to the students, it is being called the "100 
days to graduation dance party". Students have shared frustration of FND's lack of 
adherence to mask wearing, social distancing and large numbers gathering.   
 
Additional frustration was communicated around the fact that on-campus, university 
orchestrated events are limited to no more than 50 people, requiring all COVID safety 
protocols, yet a local bar can blatantly be out of compliance.  
 
I will continue to keep you posted on the information I hear. Tim 
 
 
 
 
Tim Sexton  
University of Notre Dame 
Associate Vice President for Public Affairs 
405 Main Building 
Notre Dame, IN 46556 
Tel: 574-631-1785 
email: sexton.30@nd.edu 


